## F. No 7/3/2004-FB-VIII

## Government of India/Ministry of Finance Department of Economic Affairs (Multilateral Institutions Division)

\*\*\*\*\*

North Block, New Delhi, dated 4th January, 2012

To.

Mr. Anil Arora Program Associate Energy and Environment Unit, United Nations Development Programme, 55 Lodhi Estates, New Delhi-110003

Subject: Extension of the UNDP/GEF project titled "Energy Conservation in Small Scale tea processing units in South India"

Dear Mr. Anil,

I am forwarding a copy of the Tea Board of India, Ministry of Commerce & Industry's letter dated 12<sup>th</sup> November, 2011 regarding extension of the UNDP/GEF project titled "Energy Conservation in Small Scale tea processing units in South India" by six months upto July 31, 2012

- Department of Economic Affairs concurs with the proposal of the Tea Board of India. The UNDP is requested to consider the proposal favorably.
- 3. It is further requested that Terminal Evaluation report of the project may be shared with DEA and MoEF latest by 30<sup>th</sup> September 2012 for comments and ensure its submission to GEF Secretariat latest by 30<sup>th</sup> November 2012 under intimation to DEA and MoEF.

with degrado,

Yours sincerely

United Nations
Development Programme
New Delni-INDIA

06 JAN 2012

RR CD DCD(1) 2010 600

(Dalip Kapur)
Under Secretary (MI)
Tel:2309 3515
Fax:2309 5145

Email: dalip.kapur@nic.in